

Dear friends of ASAP,

As the leaves are transformed into beautiful fall colors, ASAP is in the midst of its' Trick-or-Treat for Tools campaign. With displays in many local businesses and collection points at the Peachtree City Church of Christ, Holy Trinity & 1st Presbyterian, as well as St. George's in Newnan GA, another generous outpouring of compassion by the local community this underway again year. Thanks to everyone for supporting future auto mechanics, carpenters, welders, electricians, plumbers and builders who will benefit from your generous tool donations.



Youth from Church of Christ make it happen – (left to right)
Mary Kate Higgins, Amanda Clifford, Paul Anderson, Hannah
Adams, Peyton & Phillip Baus (Ministers), and Jason Cagle –
volunteer their time and make it happen.



Special thanks to Tools For Empowerment volunteers

John McCann & Jim Moore – if they can't fix it – no one can!

## Shipment to Haiti

A twenty foot shipping container of refurbished donated tools is scheduled to set sail to Haiti in the first week of November. Thank you Edna Potash and

to everyone that made this miracle possible.

Remember - Volunteers make our work possible. Please call to help out. Share your skills and time to help empower youth with the tools for

success. Volunteers are needed to help refurbish tools or work with the <u>ASAP website</u> and on-line video production.

A special thanks to Lou Conti! Congratulations on earning your Eagle Scout badge and for doing an awesome job painting ASAP's 40" storage container.



Special shout-out to Lou Conti for a job well done – Thank you!

## Donate tools any time. Call (770) 632-7451.

ASAPs <u>Tools For Empowerment</u> workshop

341 D-Bob Industrial Dr. Suite C. Peachtree City. Thank you again – we cherish your interest in our efforts to cultivate self-reliance.

Sincerely,

Tom Arsenault, ASAP President